
May 28 2003

Roger Patterson Director

Department of Natural Resources liEGE
tIED

301 Centennial Mall South

4th Floor MAY 2003

DPARTMEf OF
NATURALRESQURCES

Lincoln Ne 685 09-4676

In response to your letter of May 20 to Surface Water Appropriators in the

Republican River Basin would like to propose that the Almameeting be
moved to Franklin for more cenirÆl location

The Lower Republican NRD is such long district producers from the

eastern boundary would be traveling 90 miles to Alma My feeling is that

better attendance may be gained lithe meeting is moved lo rnoi central

location

Since ely

Ronald Rasser

RR2 Box 200

Red Cloud Ne 68970


